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As a librarian, a parent, and an Oregonian, I support SB1583. Libraries are an 

extension of the constitutional right to access information and to form educated 

opinions. Librarians and educators have a duty to provide information representing a 

diverse and rich human experience. It is up to each individual and family to determine 

the values and ideas they wish to learn about.  

 

I urge you to vote yes on SB1583 to support an informed, valued, and respected 

citizenry capable of making decisions for themselves, without taking away the 

constitutional rights of others.  


